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June 27, 2014

Mr. Walter Drabinski
Vantage Energy Consulting
P. O. Box 420295
Summerland Key, FL 33042

RE: Chief Inspector General Case # 201406260008

Dear Mr. Drabinski:

On June 26, 2014, the Office of the Chief Inspector General received your complaint from
the Executive Office of the Governor, Office of Citizen Services, in which you expressed concerns
about the Florida Keys Aqueduct Authority (FKAA).

After having had the opportunity to review your concerns, by copy of this letter, we are
referring your complaint to the Inspector General for the Department of Environmental Protection for
review and action deemed appropriate.

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. In the event that you have any further
questions, please contact the Inspector General's office for the Department of Environmental
Protection at (850) 245-3151.

HR:jo

cc/enc: Candie Fuller, Inspector General



